
 
 

     
 
 

   The Pond Creek-Hunter Board of Education met in a special school board meeting on 
November 27, 2013 at 11:00 a.m., in the Board of Education Room. President Jeff Scott called 
the meeting to order with, Kris Grimes, Kelly Donnell and Micah Barr present, Mary Coats was 
not present.   Superintendent Joel Quinn, Minutes Clerk Mara Jo Kimmell and 4 guests were 
also present.  
 
    Kelly Donnell moved to adopt the agenda as presented, seconded by Micah Barr.  Donnell, 
Barr, Grimes and Scott all voting aye by roll call. 
 
    Kris Grimes moved to accept the retirement/resignation of Carolyn Benton as Special 
Education Teacher effective the end of school year 2013-2014, seconded by Micah Barr.  
Grimes, Barr, Donnell and Scott all voting aye by roll call. 
 
     Jeff Scott made the motion to remove practice policy regulations #1, 2, 3 and 5 on page 26 in 
the 2013-2014 student handbook with discussion and revaluation at a later date, seconded by 
Kris Grimes.  Scott, Grimes, Donnell and Barr all voting aye by roll call. 
 
   With their being no further business Kelly Donnell moved to adjourn at 11:32 a.m., seconded 
by Kris Grimes.  Donnell, Grimes, Barr and Scott all voting aye by roll call.    
 
     


